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October 08th, 2024 
               
Greetings Fellow A.A. Members, 
 
As you all know, we have a huge hurricane coming to the Tampa Bay area. 
 
Because of this, the Office will be closing early today (Tuesday) so I can get home and take 
care of whatever preparations I need to do and I don’t want to get caught in the traffic of those 
leaving the Tampa Bay area. Yesterday, my ride home usually takes 30 minutes but because of 
so many folks, I assume were leaving, it took 2 hours and 45 minutes to get home. I don’t want 
a repeat of yesterday. I hope you can understand. 
 
The Office will be closed Wednesday and most likely Thursday. Depending on what damage is 
done to the area—lost of power fallen trees or worse, we hope to be back here Friday. If we 
can. That remains to be seen. 
 
I suggest you call 813-933-9123 first before making a trip over—that is, if the phones are 
working. 
 
Please everyone be safe and don’t make any foolish decisions during this time. If you need to 
evacuate—then go. I don’t know what A.A. meetings will be happening Wednesday and 
forward. No one has contacted the Central Office to say if they will be open for meetings or  
closed due the hurricane. If anyone contacts us, I will be posting that information on our web 
site for as long as I have internet service.  Thanks and be safe. 
 
 
 
 

 
Sincerely, 

 

Timothy S. 
 

Office Manager 
 

THANKS FOR YOUR SUPPORT!!!!!!!!!!! 
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